
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

City of Buda Not Associated with Electro Purification Plans 

The City of Buda continues being a proud regional player when it comes to the water needs of the region. In order to address some 

areas of concern, we would like to publicly state that the City of Buda has no association with potential Hays County water supplier 

Electro Purification. Any agreements between the City of Buda and Electro Purification were terminated by the City in 2015. No 

discussions have been held between the two entities since that time.         

Buda has taken comprehensive actions to insure an adequate water supply well into the future.  This includes cooperation with 

other cities in the region, continuing its membership with Alliance Regional Water Authority (ARWA), and exploring in-house water 

management projects. Those projects include Aquifer Storage Recovery, Direct Potable Reuse, and a comprehensive water 

conservation and education program.  

The City hired a Water Resources Coordinator to oversee these programs. Buda continues being a leader in seeing that the water 

needs of the City is consistent with the needs of the region. For questions about our water programs, please contact the City of 

Buda Water Resource Coordinator at (512) 523-1079. 


